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The Community Resiliency Investment program is funded by the Province of BC 

April 22, 2020 

Mayor Hall and Council 
City of Prince George 
1100 Patricia Blvd 
Prince George, BC  V2L 3V9 

RE:  2019 CRI FireSmart Community Funding & Supports – Progress Payment  
(CRI-53: Regional - Prince George Wildfire Mitigation Actions) 

Dear Mayor Hall and Council, 

Thank you for submitting a progress report and a request for progress payment for the 
above notes Community Resiliency Investment project.  The CRI Working Group has 
reviewed and approved the request. 
The report notes that, to date, work has been completed or advanced on approved 
Education, Emergency Planning, Cross Training and Fuel Management activities. Based 
on your request, payment in the amount of $102,473.28, or about 45 per cent of the total 
approved grant, will follow shortly by electronic funds transfer.  

Progress payments of up to 75 per cent of the approved grant are available with approved 
technical and financial reporting. The balance of eligible grant funding is available when the 
project has been completed and final reporting has been approved. 

On behalf of the Working Group, I commend your progress and wish you continued 
success in your community safety efforts. 

Sincerely,  

 
Peter Ronald 
Programs Officer 

cc: Claire Watkins, Environmental Technician, City of Prince George 

 Andrea Rainey, Wildfire Prevention Officer, Prince George Fire Centre 


